
 
 

 

The Embassy of the Republic of South Africa to the Kingdom of Belgium, the Grand 

Duchy of Luxembourg  and Mission to the European Union,  

together with the Group on Earth Observations (GEO),  

would like to cordially invite you to participate in an information session about the 

GEO Ministerial Summit and GEO Week 2023 to take place from  

06 to 10 November 2023 in Cape Town, South Africa. 

 

 

Wednesday, 6 September 2023 

 

16:00 - 19:00 

followed by a networking reception at the  

Residence of the Ambassador of the Republic of South Africa. 

Address: Putdaelweg 17, 1160 Auderghem, Brussels 

 

Please find attached a leaflet on the upcoming GEO Ministerial Summit  

and GEO Week 2023. 

 

The information session will be an interactive briefing and networking therefore,  

a virtual participation will unfortunately not be possible. 

 

 

As places are limited, it is encouraged that you RSVP by 23 August 2023 to the 

following e-mail address: eudy.mabuza@dst.gov.za 
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